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HEALTH SAVINGS ACCOUNTS FOR STATE EMPLOYEES 
 
House Bill 4705 
Sponsor:  Rep. James Marleau 
Committee:  Insurance 
 
Complete to 10-19-05 
 
A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 4705 AS INTRODUCED 5-3-05 

 
The bill would create a new act to authorize the Department of Civil Service to 
implement and administer a health savings account plan for certain state employees.  Any 
such plan would have to be established by resolution by the state Civil Service 
Commission.  The resolution would have to set forth the purpose, eligibility 
requirements, membership, deductible amounts, qualifications, and administration of the 
plan. 
 
The term "health savings account plan" would mean a health savings account that 
complies with the Internal Revenue Code.    
 
[Typically a health savings account is defined as a tax-favored savings account combined 
with a qualifying high-deductible health insurance plan.]   
 
 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no information at present. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Legislative Analyst: Chris Couch  
 
■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does 
not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 


